
Art & Craft Exhibition 2021 – an important reminder and update 

The exhibition website opened for registering entries on 6th November and already there are 

plenty of exciting exhibits ready for the show.  But if you haven’t yet entered, please don’t 

forget that you only have until midnight on Wed 17th November to register in advance 

online (via this link https://wa2021.wotarts.co.uk). If you have any problems or queries 

about meeting this deadline, please get in touch with me sooner rather than later! 

After very careful consideration, the usual Prize Giving ceremony has been cancelled this 
year, because of the current local situation regarding Covid. On Friday 19th, the panel of 
external judges will choose the winning exhibits in the Junior and Adult classes from all the 
entries on display in the live exhibition. The winners will be announced on Saturday 20th and 
also they will be individually notified. The organisers will ensure that all the cups, awards and 
prizes are safely handed over to the winners after the exhibition finishes. 

But don’t forget - the Exhibition will be open for viewing as usual over the weekend of 
20th/21st November in the Village Hall, with social distancing measures in place to keep 

everyone safe – do come along to see all the great creative skills in our community. 

Sally Woolhouse sally @wotarts.co.uk 
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